
 

GLASTONBURY POLICE DEPARTMENT 

TO: JONATHAN E. MULLEN, PLANNER 

FROM: MARSHALL S. PORTER, POLICE CHIEF 

SUBJECT: DAIRY QUEEN, 2834 MAIN STREET 

DATE: APRIL 6, 2021 
 
 
I have reviewed the Section 12.9 Minor Change; Section 6.6 Special Permit application for the property at 2834 
Main Street and have no objections. The applicant provided data related to drive-thru traffic queue volume from 
similar Dairy Queen properties in the state. I believe the applicant’s plan can safely accommodate the reported 
traffic volumes.    
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